A
SPECIAL INVITATION
TO

DEDICATION OF THE SWEET HOME PUBLIC LIBRARY

Governor Tom McCall will dedicate the new public library at 2 P. M.
ceremonies Sunday, November 23. Open House will follow from 3 to
5 P.M. All librarians and trustees are invited.

Built by Roseburg contractors James and Stritzke, the building has
5,285 square feet and a book capacity of 24, 500, more than double the
capacity of the previous city hall library.

Funds amounting to $92, 000 from a 1968 bond issue and local taxes,
plus a $88, 392 Library Services and Construction Act grant, financed
construction and included furnishings and shelving worth $22,861. The
City Council also voted to match a $2,500 federal grant for non-fiction
available in 1969. About $1,700 in reference books and $1, 500 in new
non-fiction volumes were ordered. Carpeting installed throughout the

building will improve acoustics and facilitate maintenance.



